Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 8:55 AM

To: Cespedes, Christopher

Subject: FW: Skyline Newspaper Bike Lane Story

From: Michael XXXXXXXX < XXXXXXXXXXXX>

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 6:41 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission < XXXXXXXXXXXX>
Subject: XXXXXXX Newspaper Bike Lane Story

Hello,

My name is Michael XXXXXXX and | am a journalist for XXXXXXX High School's student newspaper. | am hoping to write a
story about the completion of the Catherine/Miller bike lane and, as | understand it, its formation of a protected bike
lane loop. Is there anyone, whether they be on the Commission or a part of its staff, that | could speak to about this?
Specifically, I'm curious about how the Transportation Commision views its impact on Ann Arbor's Vision Zero goals and
how it relates to transportation issues in our community. If not, | can also send my questions via email.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you so much,

Michael



